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Mr. Chairman, 

On the third cluster of items discussed in the report of the International Law Commission, Brazil would 
like to make brief comments to the topic of “Protection of the environment in relation to armed conflicts”. 
First of all, we thank former Special Rapporteur Marie Jacobsson for her work on this topic, and 
congratulates Ms. Marja Lehto for her appointment as Special Rapporteur.



The Future we Want, adopted in 2012. In moving forward with the study of this topic, the Commission 


